
                                                               

Minutes of meeting held 5/15/19 at the Club field.  There were 7 members 
present.  The Club has 34 active members.

Norris and Bill still have been unable to contact the needed people at Padre 
Pio about the shed.  A temporary repair is being considered.

The Club finances are in good shape.  The only ‘expected’ large expense, in
the future, is the cost of the roller rental which is pending the cooperation of 
the weather.  Hopefully this will be accomplished in the next few weeks.

The plastic web fencing that seperates the field from the parking area will be
replaced.

Minor repairs to the pin box will be done and a method to secure the Club’s 
wooden plaque to the box will be determined.

The software used for our website is outdated and difficult to use and 
modify.  Norris will be working with Ed Lopuski to find a working solution to 
this problem.  Any member who thinks they might be able to help can 
contact Norris or Ed.

A reminder – when the soccer fields are in use, do not fly near or over the 
soccer fields.  Stay more towards the RT.100 side of the flying field.

The Fun Fly is scheduled for Saturday June 15th with the rain date Sunday 
June 16th.  The Club will supply food and soft drinks.  Come on out, it’s 
always a good time.  Hope to see many of you at the field.

There will be a brief meeting June 12th, 7pm at the field, to finalize things for 
the Fun Fly.

Happy flying !




